PUBLIC NOTICE 

30-Day Public Comment Period  

Notice is hereby given that the Saint Charles CDBG Urban County, Missouri is soliciting public comments on the County’s Substantial Amendment regarding the Community Development Block Grant – Coronavirus (CDBG-CV).. 

Saint Charles County offers all interested citizens the opportunity to give written and/or verbal comments on public matters. The City of St Charles is administering the CDBG program on behalf of the County. Written comments may be mailed to the Department of Community Development, 200 N Second Street, Ste 303, St Charles, MO 63301, Attn: Kathleen Thompson or sent by email to Kathleen.thompson@stcharlescitymo.gov or you may call her at (636) 949-3214.
All comments should be received post marked by August 18, 2023. 

If you would like accessible materials, delivery formats, or language translations regarding the Substantial Amendment, please call Kathleen Thompson at the number noted above. 

County Executive Steven Ehlmann


 

